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You don't often get email from 

 
Dear Sir/Madam
 
I am expressing my deep concerns to the latest plans for yet another foreign company
affect serious issues to my property in Cawston.
 
My house, built in 1780, was intended to withstand traffic that consisted of a horse and cart
travelling on a mud track roadway.
The walling stands within 2.5 metres of the road and already suffers from damage caused
by the existing stream of lorries and general traffic passing on a very narrow road, with
pavements where two people cannot pass.
 
Without doubt my house will not stand up to the existing agreements made to allow
hundreds of additional heavily laden lorries to pass each day.
Let alone your plans to allow yet another company to replicate that, and continue the
ongoing process for years and years, well into the future.
 
At no point has anyone offered any form of protection for me and this property, ignoring
all my pleas and disregarding every risk I have highlighted.
Surely recent events with the Post Office should highlight that the ‘little man’ should not
be ignored, and has the right to be heard fairly, and given all the protection possible to
prevent severe loss and poor mental health caused by corporate decisions.
PLEASE, stand at my house wall, witness what you are doing, and what further plans will
undoubtedly cause.
 
 
Best Regards
 
 
Phil Daniels
 

 




